
                      
                      

From: Shumway, Laura (she/her/hers) 
To: Hough, Palmer; Frazer, Brian; Seyfried, Erin 
Subject: FW: Clean Water Act Section 404c Recommended Determination - Pebble Project 
Date: Monday, December 19, 2022 9:53:12 AM 

FYI 

-----Original Message-----
From: Ventura Samaniego    @gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2022 12:03 PM 
To: Lanier, Lynsey <Lanier.Lynsey@epa.gov>; Shumway, Laura (she/her/hers) <Shumway.Laura@epa.gov> 
Cc: Rob Retherford <rretherford@alaskaearthsciences.com>; Michelle Johnson 
<mjohnson@alaskaearthsciences.com>; Andy Angel <aangel@alaskaearthsciences.com> 
Subject: Clean Water Act Section 404c Recommended Determination - Pebble Project 

Chuchuna Minerals Company (CMC) thanks you for your letter of December 2, 2022 and your invitation for 
consultation. Please be advised CMC has no plans to discharge any dredged or fill materials into the North Fork 
Koktuli River, South Fork Koktuli River or Upper Talarik Creek and therefore has no need for consultation. 
We do appreciate being informed about the subject action, as you go through the various steps, and hope you will 
continue to share information. Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this very important matter.

 Ventura Samaniego, President
 Chuchuna Minerals Company 

Sent from my iPhone 
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